BSB Reprints: Gene Smith's First Six Months As Ohio State Athletic Director



[image_with_animation image_url="27134" alignment="" animation="None" img_link_target="_blank" border_radius="none" box_shadow="none" max_width="100%" img_link="https://www.buckeyesports.com/reports/BSBReprints_Smith_6_months.pdf"]

Last week we revisited the hiring of Ohio State athletic director Gene Smith for BSB Reprints.

For this installment, we progressed through the Buckeye Sports Bulletin archives to six months after Smith's hiring when we interviewed the new athletic director midway through his first year at the helm.

Smith discussed his first six months on the job in October 2005 when he was dealing with off-the-field issues he inherited with the football program as well as facility renovations and more. Additionally, this week's Reprints feature stories from the Buckeyes' 35-24 victory against Michigan State and 17-10 loss to Penn State on the gridiron.

.[divider line_type="No Line" custom_height="60"][nectar_btn size="large" open_new_tab="true" button_style="regular" button_color_2="Accent-Color" icon_family="default_arrow" url="https://www.buckeyesports.com/reports/BSBReprints_Smith_6_months.pdf" text="Download PDF"][divider line_type="Full Width Line" line_thickness="2" divider_color="default"][nectar_btn size="jumbo" button_style="regular" button_color_2="Accent-Color" icon_family="none" url="http://www.buckeyesports.com/boards/" text="Join The Conversation"]pdf